
Miss you!!

Greetings to everyone! My name is Katrin Shelkov (which 
most of the people in Bambi knew me as Katya or Kat). Being 
a part of the Big Apple Family for 10 years, has helped 
prepare me tremendously for the hard work the world will 
throw at me in my further years of learning and growing. 
Every single teacher has left an impact on my life that still 
remains with me up until this day. The way each and every 
single one of them pushed for me to be the very best and 
tackle down any problem or challenge that can be thrown my 
way. The variety of higher level classes offered through Big 
Apple Academy, has helped me advance a lot quicker in my 
further studies. Following to my highschool, Leon M. 
Goldstein, I was able to fill my schedule with mainly AP 
classes. These classes allowed me to get ahead and fill up a 
bunch of credits that I now use in college as a way to 
graduate early and pursue my studies in medical school. 
Being one of the thousands of students in Fordham 
University, has helped me realize how much I took my Bambi 
days for granted. No one will ever care for your success as 
much as the teachers working at this school. I am forever 
grateful for all those who taught me every step of the way no 
matter how difficult I might have made it, for seeing my 
potential, for believing that I can achieve great things, and 
pushing me to become the person I am today! 




